From: STA Recruiter < recruiter@southernteachers.com>

Sent: Friday, March 22, 2019 9:59 AM **Subject:** Reminder: Teaching Opportunities!

Dear Dr.XXXX,

This is a brief reminder that a representative from Southern Teachers will be attending the **2019 PERC Education Job** Fair soon to talk with students about teaching jobs in K-12 private/independent schools.

Please consider forwarding this message to students who might want to learn more about these opportunities.

2019 PERC Education Job Fair Monroeville Convention Center Wednesday, March 27, 2019 9:30AM-3:00PM

Thanks again for your consideration and your help.

Best wishes,

Austin White | Director of College Recruitment

434-295-9122 | SouthernTeachers.com

